Animal Law Reform South Africa Outreach

Sent: Monday, 22 January 2024 11:11
To:

Subject: RE: ALRSA_City_Lodge_PAIA_Request_13_12_2023
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| am attempting to complete Part B of the information requested, however am unable to progress past “NEMA Listed
Activities”.

| do not believe this to be applicable to ourselves and have indicated as such, however the document requires the
mandatory uploading of related records. We do not have any such records to upload.

Kind regards
Ross
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From: Animal Law Reform South Africa Outreach_

Sent: Wednesday, 13 December 2023 10:53
To:

Subject: ALRSA_City_Lodge PAIA_Request 13 12 2023

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: Please be careful when opening links and attachments. City Lodge Hotel Group
IT

Dear Information Officer
I trust you are well.

We reach out to you once again to request access to information from City Lodge Hotel Group, a company
associated with Yum! Brands Inc. in its role as a stakeholder in South Africa’s egg supply chain.

Kindly find attached a request for access to information in terms of the Promotion of Access to Information Act 2
of 2000, as well as a covering letter with more information in respect thereof.

We look forward to receiving your completed Google forms (see cover letter for more details), within 30 days of
the date hereof (i.e., by no later than 15 January 2024). Furthermore, kindly find attached the required
confirmation of appointment and authorisation to submit the aforementioned PAIA request on behalf of Animal
Law Reform South Africa.

Kindly acknowledge receipt hereof.

Kind regards

Outreach: External Liaison
Animal Law Reform South Africa
outreach@animallawreform.org

Follow us on Social Media
Facebook | Instagram | Twitter | LinkedIn

This message as well as all information and/or attachments hereto are confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee and access to this message by anyone
else is unauthorised. Should you not be the recipient for which this communication is intended, any disclosure, copying or distribution of the message, or any action or omission taken by you
in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender hereof. Animal Law Reform South Africa is not a
registered law firm or law clinic. Any and all communications, information, documentation and other content provided by us should not be construed as and does not constitute legal advice.
These are for informational purposes only and should not be relied on.





